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Legislators:

I support House Bill 2682.  This would allow the City of Portland to lower speeds on
residential streets, leading to increased safety and reduced crashes, and would be a
welcome adjunct to Portland's Vision Zero effort.  While city authority for lowering
speed limits on arterial highways would also help that effort, this bill is useful as it
stands.

Thank you

Doug Klotz
1908 SE 35th Place
Portland OR  97214

dougurb@gmail.com
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